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Rodney Carrington Show Rescheduled at Peabody Auditorium 
 
Due to unforeseen illness, the Rodney Carrington show scheduled for Friday, Oct. 1, at Peabody 
Auditorium has been rescheduled to Saturday, Oct. 23. Original tickets are valid for the new show date. 
Refunds are available at point of purchase. 
 
Please contact the Peabody Box Office at (386) 671-3472 or email PeabodyBoxOffice@codb.us for more 
information. 
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